
 
Meet us in the STB basement.  This wonderful project started right here at our parish, 

and brings Christmas to hundreds of local Twin Cities households.  

We invite all adults and school aged children interested in helping with the sharing tree 

project to be sure to come and help!  

Questions?  contact Sylvia at 651-687-0575 


